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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION 111
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF PAMPANGA
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May 21, 2024

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. _ 303 , 8.2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public & Private Elementary & Secondary School Heads

SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT (SDS) GRADUATION AND
COMPLETION MESSAGE FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2023-2024

1) This Office releases the copy of the SDS’ Graduation and Completion
Message to be used by all schools for School Year 2023-2024 face-
to-face graduation and completion rites.

2) Attached is the said copy.

3) Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is highly requested.

Tl

ROMEO M. ALIP PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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Address: High School Blvd., Brgy. Lourdes, City of San Fernando (P)
Telephone No.: (045) 435-2728; (045) 435-7404

Email Address: pampanga@deped.gov.ph
Website: www.depedpampanga.ph
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OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Message for End-of-School Year Rites 2023-2024

MESSAGES

My warmest greetings and congratulations to the batch of 2024!

It is indeed my pride to recognize your outstanding success after braving the
challenges of your many years of education. This day is not just a mere celebration but
a joyful occasion of thanksgiving.

This year’s theme “Kabataang Pilipino para sa Matatag na Kinabukasan ng
Bagong Pilipinas” aptly emphasizes your vital role in shaping a stronger and more
progressive nation. As such, it is not just a mere slogan but a reflection of the hopes,
dreams, and aspirations of our entire nation.

Your many years of learning, growth, and experiences have provided you the
significant knowledge, skills, and values which will empower you to become more active
agents of change. As you have strengthened your learning foundations you have been
equipped with the tools to think critically, to innovate, and to lead with compassion and
integrity necessary to contribute meaningfully to our society.

Before you now, are countless opportunities which may lead you to a higher
educational goal, a better work career, or a successful business venture.

As 21 century learners, you are faced with greater challenges. Thus, renewed
hardwork, determination courage, and discipline are required for you to succeed in life.
Continue to be inspired and to inspire others around you through the values and
hardwork you exemplify.

Above all, the values — honesty, humility, simplicity, kindness, patience,
responsibility, generosity, diligence, commitment, and prayer - which you have imbibed
during your schooling, will help you overcome the problems and trials that may hinder
your way on top.

Your family, teachers, and friends are extremely proud of your achievement. Savor
this day, be happy and celebrate your success with them.

As we come together to celebrate your achievements and bid you farewell, let us
also reaffirm our commitment to supporting and empowering you every step of the way.
Together, let us work towards a brighter, more hopeful future for our country, one that
is built on the strength, resilience, and indomitable spirit of the Filipino youth.

May God’s graces be with you as you step ahead towards your dreams.

Congratulations and Godspeed!

ROMEO M. ALIP PhD, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent



